
Policy Member Responsibilities are as follows: 

• Attend monthly Policy Council meetings, which are the third Tuesday of 

each month, except November when the meeting is held on the second 

Tuesday (meetings are not held in December or June.) 

• Report on activities and trainings going on at the center and openly 

communicate information to the Parent Center Committee 

• Plan and organize agency-wide activities for parents with the assistance of 

staff 

• Actively assist with recruitment, selection and enrollment priorities 

  

Ask your teacher, home visitor or family service worker for more information on 

how you can become a member of the Policy Council. 
 


